
 

Welcome to CAMHS  

Neurodevelopmental Pathway  

Introduction Session 

We shall be running regular Introductions to the Neurode-
velopmental Service on the first Tuesday of the month.  

They will take place at St James School Hall, The Jersey 
Youth Service, St James Street, St Helier from 12:00 - 
13:00. 

The aim of the session will be to provide parents/ carers 
with a brief introduction to the service, the assessment 
process and support available.  

We highly recommend that all parents/ carers attend this 
session - to confirm your attendance please email:  
CAMHSneuropathway@health.gov.je.  
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